
                  
 
 
 
 
LGOIMA Response to Forest & Bird 
 
 
1 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Chelsea 
 
Thank you for your request for information about the Fast Track Approvals Bill, namely any 
project applications or correspondence with the following: 
 

• any member of Parliament, whether in their capacity as a MP or as a Minister of the 
Crown 

• Ministry for the Environment 

• Ministry of Business Innovation and Employment 

• Department of Conservation 

• Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet 

• Ministry of Primary Industries   
 
The Council’s planning consultant and GM Critical Services have advised that the Council did not 
make a submission on the Fast Track Consenting Bill and has not submitted any projects for 
consideration in the schedule. 
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
General Manager Communications / Customer Support     


